
Oak Ridge Calendar Options 
We Need YOUR Vote! 

 

Dear parents, 
Listed below are two calendar options for the Oak Ridge 2015-16 school years.  We need your vote for which 
calendar option you would like, for all schools.   
 
Calendar A is a traditional calendar.  This is a calendar that all but Willow Brook Elementary and the PreSchool 
in Oak Ridge use.  This is the calendar where students have 1 week Fall and Spring Breaks and an 11 week 
summer. 
 

Calendar B is a balanced calendar.  This calendar has 9 weeks of instruction and 2 weeks of breaks in between.  
Students will come to school August 3rd; have 2 week breaks in October, December, and March; and end 
school the same as the traditional calendar.  The Balanced Calendar is not like the Willow Brook Elementary 
and PreSchool Calendars where students come back in mid-July and have 3 week breaks. 

 
In both calendars, students go to school for 182 days. 

 
   Calendar A                                                                           Calendar B 

  
 

Monday, February 10th at 6pm 
Skylert Calendar Vote  

Your number on file with the school will be called.  Please be sure the school your child attends has your 
correct phone number.  You will be asked for your vote: 

 
Please press 1 if you want to vote for the balanced calendar for the 2015-16 school year for all schools. 

Please press 2 if you want to vote for the traditional calendar for the 2015-16 school year for all schools. 
 


